
Information for  
Humana Medicare  
Advantage Members

Effective January 1, 2025, Allina Health 

will no longer be an in-network provider 

for Humana Medicare Advantage plans. 

As a valued Allina Health patient, we want 

you to know your options for continuing 

to receive care from Allina Health.

Allina Health’s In-Network Medicare Advantage Plans
If you want to continue to receive care from the Allina providers you know and trust, you will need to 
switch to another Medicare Advantage plan. Original (Traditional) Medicare is always in network with 
Allina Health.

Allina Health will be in network with the following Medicare Advantage plans in 2025: 

•	 Allina Health | Aetna (1-800-972-3601)

•	 Blue Cross Blue Shield of MN (1-844-777-0191)

•	 HealthPartners (1-800-247-7015) 

•	 Medica (1-888-222-3197)

•	 UCare (1-833-951-3187)

•	 UnitedHealthcare (1-844-699-7144)

This change does not apply to Humana's pharmacy plan 
or members of group retiree plans.



Open Enrollment
The annual Medicare Advantage Open Enrollment period ended on December 7, 2024. There is an additional 
enrollment period that occurs from January 1 to March 31, 2025. During this period, you will have the 
opportunity to make one switch to a different Medicare Advantage plan.

If you make an enrollment change during that time, your coverage will go into effect on the first of the following 
month. For example, if you make a change on January 1, 2025, your coverage will begin February 1, 2025. 
During that gap time, you will not have access to Allina Health providers or services. 

We recommend you take action to protect your access to care at Allina Health. To make changes to your 
Medicare Advantage plan:

Call 1-800-MEDICARE  
(1-800-633-4227)

Visit  
medicare.gov

Call Minnesota’s Senior 
LinkAge Line  

1-800-333-2433

Contact a local health 
insurance broker

For Patients in Ongoing 
Treatment for Serious  
or Complex Conditions
If you are in ongoing treatment for a serious or 
complex condition, you may qualify for Continuity of 
Care benefits from Humana. This benefit would allow 
you to continue receiving care for a period of time after 
the contract ends. 

For more information or to request a Continuity 
of Care application, please contact Humana at the 
number on the back of your card. Only Humana can 
determine if you qualify for these benefits.

Know Your Options
You can learn more by calling 866.316.0274 or. visiting allinahealth.org/mycare.


